
 

    

Literacy: 
This term, our Literacy will be based on 
both fiction and non-fiction texts, linking 
to our Pirate theme. We’ll use our 
sentence ‘Must Haves’, conjunctions and 
suffixes to improve our writing; we’ll also 
be encouraged to reread every piece of 
written work to check and improve upon 
it. We’ll also have a greater emphasis this 
term on reading, both as a whole class and 
in groups to develop our comprehension 
skills and understanding of different 
texts. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Science: 
Our Science topic this term is Materials. We 
will be identifying different common 
materials and distinguishing between an 
object and the material that it is made from. 
We will then use this information in a topic 
context. 
 
 
 

Geography: 
We’ll be using our direction 
understanding from Maths and 
Computing to make and follow 
treasure maps. To do this, we’ll 
look at aerial photographs and use 
these to compare England with a 
contrasting country. 
 
 
 

History: 
We will be following our topic theme of 
‘Pirates’ in History and will be finding out 
about the lives of famous pirates including 
Blackbeard and Anne Bonney. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Computing: 
Our Computing this term will be 
based upon algorithms and 
programming. The children will 
use their knowledge of 
direction from Maths to 
produce algorithms and then 
use these to program bee-bots. 
 
 
 
 

Art, Music, French 
We have fantastic specialists 
to teach us these subjects; for 
more information, please see: 

Mrs Masters (Art) 
Mrs Lawrence (Music) 
Madame Sturm (French) 
 
 
 

PE: 
In PE we will be learning how to play 
Rounders. We will practice throwing, 
catching and fielding before putting them 
together to play a competitive game. 
 
 

Design Technology: 
In DT we will be discovering where our 
food comes from. We will then look at 
healthy food options before designing, 
making and eating our own sandwiches. 
 
 
 

RE: 
We will be learning about the 
Judaism in RE this term; in particular 
looking at Shabbat. We will discover 
what Shabbat is and why it is so 
important for Jewish people. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

‘We’re going on 
an Adventure’  
Cherry Class 

Summer 1 2017 
 

Maths: 
In Maths we will be looking at: position, number 
and measures. We will start by measuring masses 
using standard and non-standard units. We will 
then refine and use our position knowledge in 
computing. Our number work this term will include 
lots of problem solving and we will work on our 
number bonds for 20. 
 
 
 

PSHE: 
This half term, our PSHE focus will be 
‘Relationships’. We will think about the people 
who are important to us and will talk about 
our emotions. Together, we’ll think of ways to 
help us to control our emotions in different 
situations. 
 
 
 
 


